
                         8.24.25                                                                                       

Announcements                                                                                                

                    Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year C 

    

1. Adult catechism classes are held every Sunday at 4:00 p.m. in the church 

basement. Anyone who would like to receive the sacraments of Christian 

initiation: Baptism, Confirmation and Holy Eucharist are encouraged to attend.  

 

2. There will be no daily Mass from August 26th thru August 29th as Fr Cally will be 
out of town. 
This includes no Mass and Adoration on Wednesday this week.   
 

3. The Catholic Daughters have a prayer list at the foot of the Blessed Mary statue. 
If you have a family member or friend who is in need of prayer, please place their 
name on the list. Everyone is encouraged to pray a Hail Mary once a day for 
those on the list and anyone else in need of prayer. The list is updated 
periodically and printed in alphabetical order.  
 

4. There will be no “Growing in Faith” program this month due to the Labor Day 
Holiday weekend.  
 

5. Parish Council will meet on Tuesday, September 2nd at 6:00 p.m. in the church 
basement.  
 

6. Thank you for all your contributions to our parish. Please continue to help in any 
way you can.  
 

 

   

  

 

 
 
 


